
CHAPTER V 

CONCLUSION AND SUGGESTION 

This chapter presents the conclusion and suggestions based on 

the results of the research. 

5.1 Conclusion 

As a result of the study, it can be concluded that there were 

some grammatical errors that could be found by the writer in the 

brochures that had been collected. Of the 5 brochures that were posted 

by Arista Hotel, the Novotel Hotel Palembang, Aston Hotel & 

Favehotel Palembang, The Zuri Hotel, And Santika Premiere Hotel 

Palembang, all the brochures had grammatical errors, categorized as 

linguistic taxonomy errors. 

This study shows that no matter how big the name of a hotel is, 

there are always going to be downsides. In this case, it is in the form 

of grammatical mistakes and errors. The mistakes and errors could be 

caused by the unintentionally deviant and are not self-corrigible by its 

author and a mistake that is either intentionally or unintentionally 

deviant and self-corrigible. 

5.2 Suggestion 

After seeing the results of the study,  the writer suggests these hotels 

be careful and give the job of designing and writing the brochures to 

someone someone who has good ability and knowledge in writing 

English texts.   

This suggestion is solely given by the writer to these hotels so that they can attract more 

tourists from outside of Indonesia who travel to Palembang and job applicants who 

want to get a job that need to read brochures first before applying, so that the hotels 

can correct their mistakes in writing brochures. 


